
ELDERLY TAX RELIEF COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

September 8, 2009 

 

 

 

Present: Chuck Cunningham, Joe Dolan, Joe Equale, Jerry Holdridge, Cathy Pierce, Toni 

Wiseman, Judy Zucker    

 

Also present:  David Lisowski, Phil Damato, John Saverese  

 

 

     Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 4:05 p.m.  

 

     The September 1st minutes were unanimously approved. 

 

     John Saverese, Wilton’s Information Technology Director, reviewed the microphone set-up 

for the September 10
th

 forums.  The committee decided upon the procedural rules for the event. 

 

     Assessor David Lisowski and Tax Collector Phil Damato who administer the program 

commented on the local tax relief ordinance and answered questions posed by the committee. 

 

      The groups discussed statutory requirements under C.G.S. section 12-129n. 

      

      The meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Judy Zucker 

 

 

 


